
From:                                         Mindy Teague
Sent:                                           Monday, June 12, 2023 7:24 AM
To:                                               Saundra Passailaigue
Cc:                                               Melinda Moritz
Subject:                                     FW: P&Z Opening
 
 
 
Mindy Teague
Planning and Zoning Director
City of Leon Valley
6400 El Verde Road
Leon Valley, Texas 78238
(210) 684-1391 ext. 234
www.leonvalleytexas.gov
 
From: Cassie Rowse <cassierowse@gmail.com> 

 Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 11:20 AM
 To: Mindy Teague <m.teague@leonvalleytexas.gov>

 Subject: Fwd: P&Z Opening
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organiza�on. Do not click links or open
a�achments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
 
Hilda has accepted.
 
Thanks,
Cassie Rowse
Chair Planning and Zoning Commission 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------

 From: Hilda Gomez <hgvolunteer7@gmail.com>
 Date: Fri, Jun 9, 2023, 11:17 AM

 Subject: Re: P&Z Opening
 To: Cassie Rowse <cassierowse@gmail.com>

 

Yes, I accept the opportunity for a regular posi�on on the Planning and Zoning Commission. 
Thank You.  Hilda Gomez
 
On Thu, Jun 8, 2023 at 11:24 PM Cassie Rowse <cassierowse@gmail.com> wrote:

Hello Ms. Gomez,
 
We have a vacancy in our regular membership. I was wondering if you wanted to go ahead and take
that regular posi�on on the Planning and Zoning Commission or if you would rather stay as an

http://www.leonvalleytexas.gov/
mailto:hgvolunteer7@gmail.com
mailto:cassierowse@gmail.com
mailto:cassierowse@gmail.com


alternate for right now? We need your approval in wri�ng, so please let me know by replying to this
email.
 
Thank you,
Catherine Rowse
Chair Leon Valley Planning and Zoning Commission 

 


